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Mound City School Personnel Moves 
(KLZA)-- The Mound City Board of Education accepted the resignation of 3rd
Grade teacher Rachel Stanton during their April 18th meeting.

Following a closed session to discuss personnel the Board approved offering
contracts to Alex Drewes to teach 3rd Grade and Taylor Standerford the teach
Junior High Math.

Extra-curricular duty positions were also approved.

Brian Messer will be moving from his position as High School Football Head
Coach to Head Coach of the Cross Country program. He will replace Ken Eaton
in that position.

Taylor Standerford will be the new Mound City football Head Coach.
Standerford will also the the assistant High School Girls Track Coach.
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